WOLFEBORO ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT COMMITTEE

WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 1, 1995

MINUTES

Members Present: Shirley Ganem, Chairman, Barbara Jackson, Bill Weibe, Pamela Berg, Anthony Triolo and Dennis Plante, Members.

Chairman Ganem called this meeting to order at 7:35 A.M. at First NH Bank.

Bill Weibe informed the members that the land bank would be in attendance at the meeting on November 15, 1995.

Members conducted a lengthy discussion on the type of business that would be desirable to Wolfeboro and the reasoning behind there thoughts.

Members engaged in a discussion of ideas for increasing the committees membership. Several ideas developed from this discussion. They were as follows; the business revisit, talking to selective people and informing them of the EDC, volunteers in the business revisit, personal acquaintances, other bank officers. It was also suggested that the EDC look at the direction it is taking and the skills that would be needed. There was a suggestion of including part time or partial memberships as needed.

Pamela Berg noted that she will give a presentation on the Business Revisitation at the next meeting.

Bill Weibe gave a presentation and overview of the "Property Design Guidelines". A narrative was given to Members and reviewed by Mr. Weibe. Members discussed the contents and presentation. Mr. Weibe requested that ideas be written down and given to him.

Respectfully Submitted;

Robin McNally